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13" April 2022
Dear Members,

Temporary Arrangement of Recreation Facilities Booking Service
Pursuant to the Government latest announcement, most of the social distancing measures will
be relaxed in a gradual and orderly manner, starting from 21st April 2022. It is because the
epidemic has subsided recently. For facilitating the members to book recreation facilities, the
service of 6-day advance booking (only telephone reservation is accepted temporarily) will be
resumed from 15th April 2022, during 10:00am to 5:00pm daily, until further notice.

Please note that the Recreation Department will continue to closely monitor the Government

latest precaution measures and review the above arrangements as appropriate. And, the

successful bookings will be cancelled automatically if:

1) The booked facilities are used beyond the Club’s opening hours or the operating hours of
the related facilities being restricted by the Government;

2) The booked facilities are temporarily closed under the regulations of the Government;

3) The existing social distancing measures to be extended.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,

Recreation Department
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